
From: Tricia Knoll [mailto:triciaknoll@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 10:32 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: Propane proposal 
 
Please reject the Pembina Propane Proposal. The clock is ticking on what we can do to keep 
Portland a healthy place to live. Do not rely on Pembina and the Port for the environmental 
analysis on this project. Be sure that all neighbors within range of this have solid knowledge on 
what it could mean to their properties. 
 
 
Tricia Knoll 
Urban Wild, a poetry chapbook now available from Finishing Line Press  
triciaknoll.com 
8933 SW Lancelot Lane 
Portland, OR 97219 
 


